
 

 

 

The Township of Southwold’s Playgrounds 
and Playground Equipment are now open! 

Use at own risk – Please be aware that the 
open-air park spaces and playground 

equipment are not routinely cleaned or 
disinfected by the Township. 

Park Users are required to continue to 
practice social distancing, staying 2 meters 

apart from people that are not in your 
household or social circle. 

Park Users are required to practice good hand 
hygiene both before and after visiting the 

park. 

No person who feels unwell or has symptoms 
associated with COVID-19 should be at the 

playground. 


